
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Town of Wales 
Public Meeting 

Community Development Strategy 
 

The town of Wales will hold a public meeting to discuss the town’s Community Development 

Strategy.  The meeting will be held at 4:00 PM on Monday, February 13, 2017 at the Wales 

Town Hall located at 3 Hollow Road, Wales, MA.  The strategy had previously been discussed a 

public performance hearing on September 20, 2017 with the Board of Selectmen at which time it 

was determined the current strategy remained valid in describing the community needs and 

priorities.  The upcoming meeting on February 13, 2017 serves to reaffirm the current strategy 

and allow for additional input from area residents.     

The strategy is to be presented as a supportive document in a competitive grant application 

through the Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community Development Block Grant 

program.  General priorities include housing rehabilitation, public facilities and infrastructure 

improvements, social service projects, planning activities, the removal of architectural barriers 

and economic development initiatives.   

All interested persons are encouraged to provide input or comments regarding the strategy at 

either meeting time.  For more information about the strategy or the block grant program, please 

call the office of the Wales Board of Selectmen (413) 245-7571.   

    

   

 

 


